High Point Central Wish List Application

Dear Teachers and Staff of HPC,
We are pleased to announce our wish list for the 2023-2024 school year.  Please remember that the wish list should have an impact on our student community!
The application is informal, but the following is required for us to consider your application. 

YOU MUST BE A MEMBER OF HPC-PTO for 2023-2024!!!

Teachers/Staff Member name____________________________________________________
Project Title: _________________________________________________________________
Funds Requested: __________ _Teaching Assignment (grade level & subject) ______________
Number of Students Participating: ____________ 

Please provide the following information.
1. Summary of your project: (one paragraph) Please include Who, What, Why and How
2. Provide Project Objectives:  What will the students learn and be able to do with this grant?
3. Schedule of events (timeline)
4. Budget Detail: Please provide information on how the funds will be used and if any materials will be purchased.
5. Project Evaluation: We will send you an evaluation to fill out letting us know of the outcome of your project.

Please put application in an envelope and place in HPC- PTO’s mailbox in the main office or email the application to hpcbisonpto@gmail.com
Any questions please contact Cece Biesecker at 336-437-2949 or email us at hpcbisonpto@gmail.com	
